March 17, 2020

PASHA HAWAII SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT
Update on COVID-19 Protocols for Domestic Ocean Container Shipping
For March 17, 2020

Dear Valued Customer:

Pasha Hawaii is reviewing all relevant information provided by government authorities and
implementing recommended safe practices as outlined by the U.S. Coast Guard and Customs and
Border Protection to address concerns around the COVID-19 virus.

Key points for our customers:
e Pasha Hawaii services at U.S. Ports of Los Angeles, Oakland and Honolulu are open and
operating normally, as well as the barge connections to Neighbor Islands via Young

Brothers.

¢ No modifications are being made to our existing vessel routes or transits. Click here to
access our sailing schedules.

We are actively monitoring all our office, terminal and vessel locations and will maintain frequent
and regular communications for our customers during this evolving period. It is important for all
stakeholders in the supply chain to operate off of accurate, timely and verified information.

Pasha Hawaii is committed and trusted partner for many of the nation’s leading retailers,
manufacturers and U.S. government agencies, providing reliable containerized and roll-on/roll-
off cargo services that are a critical link for the people of the State of Hawaii and for prosperity
of the Hawaii market it serves.

If you have any questions, please contact your Pasha Hawaii Sales Representative or
Customer Service at 877.322.9920.

Thank you for choosing Pasha Hawaii.
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